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June 26, 2025 

Child Evangelism Fellowship Anne Arundel & Prince George’s Counties  

GREETINGS TO ALL OF OUR SUPPORTERS  

AND PRAYER PARNTERS!  

Child Evangelism Fellowship of Maryland, Anne Arundel and Prince 

George’s Counties is excited to share all that God did this past year in the 

Good News Clubs for the 2024-2025 school year. We thank Him for three 

Clubs that are returning and 3 new clubs that will begin in the next few 

weeks. Could the Lord be calling you to take part in this exciting ministry 

to children in our area?! Despite not having a local director, the committee 

continues to seek God’s wisdom and guidance to sponsor more Good News 

Clubs in our public schools. We have added 3 more clubs! We have 6 

active clubs and were able to host 2 Party Clubs. One at Joint Base 

Andrews military base and one hosted by Ephranie Chapman in her neighborhood. Below are 

some statistics regarding the ministry for the 2024-2025 school year. 

Club Name Enrollment Decisions # Volunteers County 

Paint Branch (Fri) 17 6 10 PG 

Greenbelt (Thu) 32 2 6 PG 

Glenn Dale (Wed) 77 30 8 PG 

Tyac (Mon) 88  2 PG 

Central (Wed) 17  15 AA 

Calverton (Fri) 90 14 7 PG 

Easter Party Club (hosted by Ms. Chapman) 120  4 PG 

Christmas Party Club (Joint Base Andrews) 11   PG 

Total 452 52 52  
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Volunteer 

 

God wants us to share the gospel with children so they can live a life for Jesus. We need more 

Christians willing to share the love of Jesus with children in our public schools and communities. 

Please help us reach more children and contact us today. 

 

Soli Deo Gloria, 

Daniel Gomez 

Child Evangelism Fellowship of Maryland 

Anne Arundel and Prince George's Counties 

PO Box 1312, Beltsville, MD 20705 

cefmdaapg@gmail.com 

903-326-3261 

 

"Let us hold fast the confession of our hope without wavering, for he who promised is faithful. And let us 

consider how to stir up one another to love and good works, not neglecting to meet together, as is the habit of 

some, but encouraging one another, and all the more as you see the Day drawing near." Hebrews 10:23-25, 

ESV 

 

Donations 

 

Please consider donating to the ministry. You can click the link https://pushpay.com/g/cefaapg 

or take a picture of the QR Code below. 
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